
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Final 2017-Season Advances payment  

QSL will today process the final QSL Advances payment for the 2017 Season. 

This payment is in addition to any Advances payment made yesterday for 2018-

Season deliveries. 

Wilmar Growers are advised that their final 2017-Season payment includes amounts 

passed on from Wilmar covering end-of-season allowances and deductions payable 

under your Cane Supply Agreements, such as planting and supervision allowances. 

These transactions will appear as a single line under the ‘Wilmar 

Transactions’ section on your QSL Statement. For full details of these Wilmar 

transactions, please refer to your corresponding Wilmar Recipient Created Tax 

Invoice (RCTI). 

For further information or support regarding your QSL Statement, contact the QSL 

Direct team on 1800 870 756 or email qsldirect@qsl.com.au. 

Regards, 
 

The QSL Grower Services Team 
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